From: |

Sent: 23 January 2019 07:17
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk>
Subject: Glentress Cottage

| understood that there is a consideration for a new development in the field near Glentress Cottage
We have stayed at the cottage on a number of occasions and one of the main draws to the area and
the cottage were the views and location of the cottage. For the view to change so drastically would

be a great shame and we would have second thoughts about coming back.

| accept that things must change and evolve but would question is this the correct location for a
development of this size.

Kind regards




